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INVITATION FOR PARENTS/GUARDIANS OF FIRST-YEAR STUDENTS 
 

Dear parents/guardians 
 

We cordially invite you to attend a meeting for parents/guardians of first-year students at Sir Temi 
Zammit Hall, University of Malta, Tal-Qroqq, Msida, on Monday 25 September 2023. 
Time : Surnames : A – G at 17.30h, H – Z at 19.00h. 
 

During the meeting you will get to know more about the Junior College, what is expected from your 
son/daughter and how you can be involved throughout his/her course of study. 
 

Kindly fill in the details below, required by the JC administration, and bring this invitation letter 
with you when attending the meeting. JC staff will be collecting it at the door. 
 

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 
 

 
Mr Paul Xuereb 
Principal 
 
Data Privacy Statement  
 
The data below is requested in view of your son/daughter’s application for admission to the University of Malta Ġ.F. 
Abela Junior College. This data will be processed strictly in accordance with the provisions of the General Data Protection 
Regulation (GDPR) and all other applicable privacy and data protection legislation. To learn more about your rights and 
the University’s processing of your personal data, go to um.edu.mt/registrar/students/dataprivacystatement  
 

Name of Student: ID №:  

Parent/Guardian Details: 

Name:  Name:  

Mob №:  Mob №:  

email:  email:  

Signature Signature 
/invitation parents mtg 


